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Comments: Once again, the US Forest Service is planning a large scale timber and road building project. The

project does nothing for the American public except further degrade our public lands. The Forest Service needs

to restore lands by closing roads and restoring native vegetation. The project will have a deleterious effect on all

of the watersheds within the project area. This project will not only effect fish and amphibians but will effect

endangered species such as the northern spotted owl, marbled murrelet, and several salmonid species. The

majority of Americans are against their public lands being auctioned off to the highest bidder. Commercial

timbering, mining, oil and gas extraction, and off road recreation are not in the public's best interests. Please

conduct an thorough EIS review.


